
7/17/2023 
 
Andres Gonzalez, PE             
1832 Sidney Baker 
Kerrville, TX 78028 
 
RE:  City of Boerne Notice of Intent to Annex a portion of the following Road Right of Way:  A Portion of Interstate 
Highway 10, generally located between Bandera Road and Johns Road 
 
Dear Mr. Gonzalez, 
 
This letter is being sent pursuant to Texas Local Government Code Section 43.1056 to notify the Texas 
Department of Transportation (“TXDOT”) that the City of Boerne (“the City”) intends to annex a portion of the 
following road right of way on or after the 61st day after delivery of this notice:   
 
6.676 acres of Interstate Highway 10 generally located between Bandera Road and Johns Road 
 
The right of way is contiguous to other property being annexed by the City and is contiguous to the City’s 
boundaries.  If TXDOT objects to this annexation, you must notify the undersigned of the objection in writing at 
the following address: 
 
447 N. Main 
Boerne, Texas 78006 
 
With courtesy e-mail copies to the following:  
ncrane@boerne-tx.gov 
 
You have received this notice because the City has been informed that you are the person designated by TXDOT 
for receipt of notice under Section 43.1056.  If this is not correct, or if the designated person or location for 
delivery has changed, please inform the undersigned immediately.  If we do not hear from you the City will 
proceed with annexation proceedings in accordance with the law. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Nathan Crane  
Assistant Planning Director 

 
cc: City Secretary, City Attorney 

mailto:ncrane@boerne-tx.gov

